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KEEP COLLECTING YOUR CAPS!!!!! 

WE NEED TO COLLECT 200 POUNDS OF LIDS TO EARN 2 PARK 

BENCHES FOR OUR PLAYGROUND AREA! 

PLEASE SEE THE FLYER ON THE LAST PAGE FOR A COMPLETE LIST 

OF THE ACCEPTABLE AND NOT ACCEPTABLE TYPES OF LIDS AND 

CAPS TO COLLECT! 

 

 

The Christmas Musical was a HUGE success! 

Great job to all of the students and teachers! 

Thank you to all who had a hand in making this a wonderful        
production! 

January 7th - Classes Resume 

January 18th - End of Second Quarter 

January 21st - Martin Luther King Day - No School 

January 22nd - 25th - Spiritual Emphasis Week 
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Boys Basketball 

January 8th - Practice 3:00 to 5:00 

January 10th - Home vs. Deer Creek 4:15/5:15 

January 15th  - Practice 3:00 to 5:00  

Christian Hills School’s Open House 

is on January 22nd from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Share with your family, friends, and neighbors and have them 

stop by for a visit!!! 

 

 

 

SCHOOL RESUMES ON 1/7/19 
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Have a wonderful and amazing 

Christmas! 

God bless you! 
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